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Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Andrew Neiditz [ANeiditz@cityoflakewood.us]

Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 12:41 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cec: Heidi Wachter; David Bugher; Don Wickstrom; Desiree Winkler
Subject: ARRA High Speed Rail Investments/Lakewood

March 1. 2010

Kathy Hunter

Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Kathy:

Thank you for advising us about participating in the WUTC process in our phone conversation this mornfng.

The City of Lakewood does object to the upgrades proposed for the three crossings (Clover Creek Dr, Thorne
Ln, and Berkeley St; petitions 100127, 100128, and 100129). Furthermore, we request review of the four other

Lakewood crossings (Steilacoom Blvd, 100", 108", and Bridgeport Way) for which the City supported Sounder |

service but not Amtrak high-speed rail service.

We also respectfully advise that the Clover Park School District and the Tillicum/Woodbrook Neighborhood
Association have taken positions in opposition to the WSDOT/Amtrak proposal, and should be involved in the
WUTC hearing process.

City Attorney Heidi Wachter will be our legal counsel on this matter, and Desiree Winkler in our Public Works
Department will continue to be our point of staff contact. Please let me know if there is anything else we need
to do at this point in relation to our concerns about all 7 crossings in Lakewood.

Sincerely,

Andrew E. Neiditz

City Manager

City of Lakewood

6000 Main St. SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
(253) 983-7703

fax (253) 589-3774
aneiditz@cityoflakewood.us

Disclaimer: Public documents and records are available to the public as required under the Washington State Public Records Act (RCW 42.56). The information
contained in all correspandence with a government entity may be disclosable to third party requesters under the Public Records Act.



